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The Board of Education of West Harvey-Dixmoor Elementary School District 147 
announces the opening of a search for a new Superintendent who will assume 
responsibilities on July 1, 2025. This opportunity provides a dedicated, long term, 
career-focused educator, the forum for leading a progressive and highly diverse 
school system.  Several exciting initiatives are under way as the district moves 
aggressively to focus on and improve student academic performance.  
 
District 147 is in South Cook County, Illinois, approximately 30 miles south of the 
City of Chicago. The diverse student population is representative of the communities 
that make up District 147.  District 147 consists of three schools with a total of 
approximately 850 students housed in three facilities, a PreK-K center, an 
elementary school (grades 1-4) and a middle school (grades 5-8). District 147 
empowers, educates and inspires students to achieve personal excellence in a multi-
cultural setting.  
 
District 147 schools are supported by caring parents, a committed teaching and 
support staff, a strong administrative team and a dedicated Board of Education.  
 
 
Application Procedure: 
 
Interested candidates should complete the online application process at 
www.bwpassociates.com as soon as possible! This will be a “Rolling Search” with 
applications accepted until March 1, 2025. Applications will be screened as they are 
received with interviews in Early March.  
 
An application should include: 
 A completed applicant data form 
 A letter of application indicating reasons for interest in the position 
 A current resume 
 College/University transcripts 
 Three to four letters of recommendation 
 Evidence of eligibility for Superintendent Endorsement in Illinois or 

equivalent 
 
All the requested materials must be submitted online at www.bwpassociates.com.  
 

http://www.bwpassociates.com/
http://www.bwpassociates.com/


Application materials will be treated as confidential. Applicants are requested not to 
contact members of the Board of Education 
 
A regionally competitive salary package will be offered to the successful candidate. 
Applicants will be informed of the Board’s selection and appointment of the new 
superintendent. The final selection and appointment are the sole responsibility of 
the Board of Education. 
 

BWP and Associates, Ltd 
872 South Milwaukee Avenue, #221 

Libertyville, Illinois 60048 
 
For additional information, please contact BWP consultants: 
                                  Dr. Sheila Harrison Williams     708-935-0471 
                                  Dr. Anne Noland     630-624-3336 
                                  Dr. Omar Castillo     630-870-0952 
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